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Dear Holly Parkers, 

I hope that you are all enjoying World Book Day today. Have fun completing your year group bingo cards, 

which are all based around reading activities. Remember the class with the most points wins books for their 

classroom. 

 

Do go to the school website to listen to stories and poems read by Holly Park staff. You can hear the book – 
‘Poppy’s Wondrous Adventures,’ There is also a masked reader for KS1 and another for KS2 who is also doing 

a reading – can you guess who the masked reader is? 

You can find the stories on the school website under – Learning – wider curriculum – story corner. 

Well done to those of you who made a book themed cake. There is still time to do this and email me your 

photo by tomorrow. Here is the World Book Day cake that I made – It is the Very Hungry Caterpillar! 

There will be more cake photos based on books in the newsletter tomorrow. 

 
 

Poppy has had a groom and looks much neater and tidier. She has been enjoying the sunshine recently. She is 

really looking forward to seeing you all next week.  

                    
                                                    

 

We are all looking forward to seeing you back at school on Monday. Do make sure that you have done all of 
your work from this week so that you are ready to continue with the learning when you return to school and 

you haven’t missed anything out. 

 

         Love Mrs Pelham and  

 


